
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 21, 2010 
 
 
 
ITEM: II.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift from Coolidge PTA 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School 
District accept the generous gift of $5,000 from Coolidge Elementary PTA.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This donation will be used towards the purchase of new books for the K-4 
leveled library at Coolidge.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
N/A 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Donna McDowell 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
lt 
 
 


